From: Lynne Adamson

To:

Subject: RE: Local Government Official Information request - 549200

Date: Tuesday, 21 June 2016 11:36:00 a.m.

Attachments: image001.png

image002.jpg image003.jpg image004.jpg

Dear Jackie

Re: Local Government Official Information Request

I refer to your email dated Monday 20 June 2016 requesting information related to the application for a permit for long stay freedom camping at Warrington Domain and the eligibility to apply for the permit

Your request has been considered under the provisions of the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) and I wish to advise as follows:

Under Section 6 in the Camping Control Bylaw, Council may grant a discretionary consent, being an exemption to clause 5 (which states that a person freedom camping must not stay at any one local authority area for more than two consecutive nights), upon written application. A copy of Section 6 and 7 is detailed below for your information:

6. Discretionary Council consent to freedom camp

The Council may grant a discretionary consent, being an exemption to clause 5, upon written application. Consent may be granted in specific cases, where the Council considers that granting of that consent would not be contrary to the purpose of this bylaw. Consent may be granted with or without conditions, and is at the absolute discretion of the Council. Applications are to be made in writing at least four weeks prior to the proposed date of camping.

7. Permitted freedom camping must comply with certain requirements

A person camping in accordance with a consent granted under clause 6 -

- (a) Must comply with any conditions included in the consent; and
- (b) Must leave the site clean and tidy when he or she departs; and
- (c) Must not light any fire at the site.

A link to the full copy of the Bylaw is attached for your information. http://tinyurl.com/campingbylaw

Kind Regards

Lynne Adamson Governance Support Officer Dunedin City Council

50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand

Telephone: 03 477 4000; DDI: 03 474 3431; Fax: 03 474 3488

Email: Lynne.Adamson@dcc.govt.nz



Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

From: Jackie

Sent: Monday, 20 June 2016 9:10 p.m. To: officialinformation@dcc.govt.nz

Subject: Local Government Official Information request - 549200

Jackie has submitted a LGOIMA request - 549200.

Below are the details of the request

Request details:

I have been told that it is possible to apply for a permit for long stay freedom camping at Warrington domain. Please could you tell me who is eligible to apply for this permit? Thank you.

File attachment

No file uploaded

Name

Jackie Hughes

Email address

Mailing address

Contact phone number